
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

Date:  April 18, 2017 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 

 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education students 

whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the Tradition of Excellence 

Award.  On Monday, April 24, 2017 we will present to the Board of Education the following students. 

 

A. The following WYSE (Worldwide Youth in Science and Engineering) team members qualified to 

compete at the state competition held on April 17, at the University of Illinois.  The WYSE Team 

Advisor is Kevin Gannon.   

 

Grace Brolly – State Qualifier in Mathematics 

Alexander Lindenfelser – State Qualifer in English 
Katelyn McBride – State Qualifer in English – Placed 4th in State 

Avery Moore – State Qualifier in  Mathematics

 

B. The following students competed in the FCCLA State Competition held April 7-8 in Springfield, 

Illinois. The FCCLA Advisors are Sara Consdorf and Lori Alford. 

 
Magdalene Ammon – Silver Medal in Fashion Recycle & Redesign 

Hannah Borodin – Gold Medal and Most Outstanding in Relish Tray 

Kelsey Chambers – Silver Medal in Relish Tray 
Holly Kramer – Silver Medal in Apparel Display 

Grace Lyons – Silver Medal in Interior Design 

Madison Moravick – Silver Medal in Relish Tray 

 
Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) is a national organization sponsored 

through Family & Consumer Sciences education.  There are competitive events in culinary arts, 

fashion, interior design, early childhood and more. 
 

 

Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank you for 
this opportunity.  


